
List of potential attendees;
Phil Murray (Chair)
Piet voor de Poorte (Vice Chair, Planning and Webmaster)
John Carr (Treasurer)
Duncan Grassick (Secretary) 
Dave Ramsay
George Greiss
Cllr George Carr
Cllr Jeff Hutchinson
Debbie Murray
Eeva-Kaisa Arter
Bill Dargie
Dave Evans
Linda Swan
Jackie Hamnett

Other past attendees
Ryan Noble
Diane Strachan (Aberdeenshire Council)
Alan Dow
Sheila McDerment – Area Inspector
Alison Hogge
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Ailsa Anderson
PC Marc Camus
Scott Begg (UCW Energy), 
Lesley Carnegie
Steven Wilson
Chris Wicks
Jacky Niven
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Minutes of Last Meeting Approved; Bill Dargie
Seconded: Duncan Grassick

Youth Members: Ongoing…
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Thanks to Debbie for finding Scott Begg’s details.
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Update as of the 29th May 2018
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Removal of an occupancy condition in not in our council area

Mill of Uras Broadband community group to be considered to bring high speed 
internet to the area.
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Bill Dargie and Debbie Murray to be put forward for KDP and Hillhead of Auquhirie 
decision panel.
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Pot Holes still an issue in the area.

There are 22 miles of roads to be dressed in Aberdeenshire.  Concerns were raised 
about the damage the remaining stones do to cars after the surface dressing, 
however, it was stated that this method was a cost effective means of protecting and 
extending the roads life.

It was stated that when contacting the Aberdeenshire roads department, no response 
and no reply was ever received from them.  This included requesting Signage at the 
Mill of Uras turn off.

It was recommended to contact Euan Smith, transport officer, directly.
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Community Council Facebook account idea was floated with further discussion to be 
held. – Potential to charge for advertisement on Catterline Online.  

ACTION – Duncan to contact Stephen Hall – Youth member to run Facebook would be 
the best solution.

ACTION – Duncan – Dave Ramsay to be congratulated from community council for his 
BEM.
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